Traveln’ Elks

Submitted by Mo Hirning, Public Relations Travelin’
Elks:

The end of 2024 brings the Trav'lin' Elks to our annual
holiday party where we gathered to celebrate good
Trav'lin' friends, good food and fun times! We danced to
retro music, won fun prizes (thanks to Imogene & Rich
Norelie, Debra & Brian Stiger, Melody Williams & Dave,
Linda & Kevin Wall, and Shirley March), and donated to
the Purple Pig. Enjoy our photos from the evening.

Our next meeting will be January 6, 2025 at the
Carmichael Elks Club #2103, starting at 6:30p. Some of
our 2025 planned trips are to: Napa, CA, Pismo Beach,
CA, and Feather Falls (Oroville), CA. Please contact
Debra Stiger--916-396-9301 for more information.




